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Lucerne, May 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Information: Increase of Accommodation Tax Lucerne City 

 
 

Dear members,  

Dear partners,  

Dear Sir or Madam,  

  

We are pleased to inform you that the city of Lucerne will introduce a free ticket for public 

transport for all hotel guests as of January 1st 2017. By booking an accommodation in Lucerne city, 

guests will receive a free ticket for public transport for the greater Lucerne area (city and suburbs, 

zone 10). 

 

The implementation of a free ticket involves a tax increase of CHF 0.40 as of April 1st 2017. (The 

period from January 1st to March 31st 2017 is offered by the local public transportation services in 

terms of an introductory offer.) Only hotels in Lucerne city are affected by the increase. 

 

To summarize:  

Implementation ticket: 01/01/2017 

Increase tax: 04/01/2017 

 

Please be aware of the increase for further pricing. (Most hotels include the accommodation tax in 

the resort fee, which is liable to VAT.) 

 

LUZERN HOTELS will inform its members and partners at a later date about the ticket handling.  

  

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

LUZERN HOTELS 

Hirschmattstrasse 36 

6003 Luzern 

Tel.: 041 241 10 30 

Fax: 041 241 10 32 

email: info@luzern-hotels.ch 

www.luzern-hotels.ch 

 

mailto:info@luzern-hotels.ch
http://www.luzern-hotels.ch/

